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Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

To mark the Girl Guides' World Thinking Day on Thursday 

22nd February any Guides or Brownies in the school will 

be permitted to wear their Guiding uniform. 

 

World Thinking Day is one of the most important dates in 

the Guiding calendar and every year the theme of the 

event encourages members to think about the big issues 

affecting them and their community. 

 

Regards 

The School Office 
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